LEGISLATIVE ADVISORY COMMISSION
20-Day Review

The proposed contract for legal services between Robins Kaplan LLP, Zimmerman Reed LLP and the State
of Minnesota to examine, investigate, recommend and litigate, including through trials and appeals, the
State’s statutory and common-law claims against JUUL and other Electronic Nicotine Delivery Systems
companies was submitted to the LAC under the process specified in M.S. 8.065 (concerning private
attorney contracts). The LAC did not submit a written recommendation signed by all members.
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